Project Update: February 2016

The first 3 months of the field work for population of Danube salmon in Una River have been
finished. There were 20 fishing trips on the upstream and downstream locations of the
municipality of Novi Grad. The weather conditions were from +18 degrees to -12 degrees
Celsius. Harsh weather conditions and periods with heavy rain and snow haven’t influenced
the fieldwork which was carried out as planned in November and December 2015 and January
2016. In total for this period eight specimens were caught and after the data was taken all
fish were released back into the water. Since the fish has entered into its spawning period the
fishing will stop in February and March but the team will fix its field work on search for the
spawning grounds.







